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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, April 12 Club 5km handicap, Box Hill South 
Friday, April 18 Presentation Night, Box Hill 
Saturday, April 19 Cross Country Relays, Jells Park 

RUN FOR THE KIDS  
Congratulations to all the Box Hill athletes who performed well at the Run for the Kids on 
Sunday and along with 27,000 other runners helped raise money for the Royal Children’s 
Hospital. 
 
Results we have spotted so far! 
 
Steve Kelly  10th  45:35 
Daniel Clark  12th  45:50 
Mark Poli  35th  49:37 
Matt Coloe  57th  51:40 
Steve Griffin  64th  52:08 
Mitchell Milnes 100th  53:46 
Antony Van Eeten 115th  54:08 
Sam Hassett  368th  58:33 
Emma Steer  369th  58:33 
Jocelyn Keage  376th  58:37 
Andrew Nagle  396th  58:51 
Kate Ackland  1166th  64:05 
Megan Sloane  1346th  64:57 
Cameron Nagle 3179th  71:14 
Nev Gardner  3382nd 71:54 
Priscilla Barrington 3726th  72:57 
 
Let us know if we missed your result! 

PRESENTATION NIGHT - APRIL 18 
Mark down Friday April 18 in your diary. The club will be holding its annual presentation 
night at the club rooms on this night. We are hoping as many members as possible will be able 
to attend. 

ENTER NOW FOR THE CLUB 5K HANDICAP 
Everyone is welcome to take part in the Clubs annual 5k handicap race to be held at the usual 
venue along Gardiner’s Creek in Box Hill South on Saturday afternoon, April 12. The race 
starts at 1:00pm sharp and will be followed by a BBQ. Let Chris O’Connor or Ian Sloane know 
if you plan to run so that you can be allocated an appropriate handicap. Ian Sloane  ph. 9459 
4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O’Connor ph: 9808 5914 or 0410 490 630  email: 
coconnor@swin.edu.au  

CROSS COUNTRY SEASON STARTS SOON! 
The cross country and road racing season for 2008 starts soon, with the club 5k handicap race 
on Saturday, April 12. The first AV event for the winter season will be the cross country relays 



at Jells Park on Saturday, April 19. We encourage as many athletes as possible to be a part of 
the winter series. With distances that range from 3.8km to 21.1km (for the open age 
athletes) there is a great variety of events. 
 
Contact a member of the winter competition committee if you have any enquiries 
 
Graeme Olden ph. 9885 0890 email: golden@sprint.net.au  
Ian and Megan Sloane  ph. 9459 4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au  
Chris O’Connor  ph: 9808 5914  or 0410 490 630 email: 
coconnor@swin.edu.au  
 
We are expecting 2008 to be a big year for the Box Hill cross country teams! Be a part of it! 

REGISTER NOW! 
Registrations are now due for the 2008/2009 season. If you plan to run the winter season it is 
important that you register as soon as possible. If you are not competing until next track 
season, why not pay your fees now and get your full 12 months worth of registration? 
Registrations are valid from April 1 until March 31 next year. 

WOMEN’S SPORT LEADERSHIP GRANTS 
The Sport Leadership Grants for Women provide funding and support for women to seek 
accredited training and education in coaching, officiating, governance and management. Grants 
of up to $5,000 for individuals and $10,000 for organisations are available in five 
categories: high performance coaching and officiating; Indigenous sport; disability sport; 
culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds; and general sport leadership. Be the best you 
can be and apply today  
Click on http://asc.optin.com.au/a?2dv7592-205220.002.004&a=123220 


